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Thank you for registering for the event

 
 

American Association for Adult and Continuing Education 2018 Conference 
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 

October 2-5, 2018 

Invitation to Attend

 
 

Dear Asmaa Benbaba, 
 
It is with pleasure that I invite you to attend the American Association for Adult and Continuing Education 2018 Conference in Myrtle Beach,
South Carolina. 
 
As always, the AAACE conference will serve as a meeting place for Adult Educators to generate ideas, cross-disciplinary boundaries, and
disseminate research about issues and concerns in Adult Education. Nationally and internationally, the AAACE conference has a reputation as a
comprehensive and stimulating conference that offers in-depth sessions, topical and thought provoking keynote presentations, excellent
exhibits, and plentiful opportunities for networking with industry professionals from North America and other countries. 
 
This communication serves as our official letter of invitation to you for any purpose.  
 
I thank you for your support of the AAACE 2018 Conference, and I look forward to welcoming you to Myrtle Beach. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Christy M. Rhodes, PhD 
AAACE 2018 Conference Chair East Carolina University
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